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Proud member of the 

Community Foundations 

of Canada 

Thomas Sill Foundation Challenge! 
Lets make a difference! 

http://www.carberrycommunityfoundation.com 

Proud affiliate partners with 

 The Winnipeg Foundation 

We value and respect your privacy as 
a donor; your name may appear in 
our annual report, website and/or 
display board.  On occasion you may 
also  receive mailings from us.  Please 
contact us if you wish otherwise. 
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Newsletter Date:  

           ~ November 2015 

Carber r y and  Area      

Community Foundation     

encourages our donors to 

join us in the Thomas Sill      

Foundation Challenge. 

 For every $2 donated, the 

Thomas Sill Foundation will 

grant $1—up to a maximum 

of $25,000. CACF needs to 

raise a minimum of $10,000 

to a maximum of $50,000 

through donations, bequests 

and contributions to        

designated or undesignated 

endowment funds by the end 

of the 18 month long     

challenge ending November 

20, 2016. There are         

currently 45 Manitoba   

community foundations   

entered into this challenge. 

Online gifts can be made 

s e c u r e l y  t h r o u g h 

www.endowmanitoba.ca, or 

by cheque mailed to CACF 

at Box 807, Carberry, MB 

R0K 0H0.  

Gifts made between now 

and November 20, 2016 will 

help grow CACF’s capacity 

to support a wide range of 

charitable projects in      

Carberry and area for     

generations to come.  

Donations to a community 

foundation are pooled and 

permanently invested. Gifts 

are never spent and the 

money will always stay in 

the community. Every year, 

these investments generate 

money that is distributed to 

support local charitable 

n e e d s .  C o m m u n i t y         

foundations provide support 

that lasts forever.  

Manitoba, with only 4% of 

Canada’s population, has 50 

members of the Community 

Foundations of Canada. This 

represents 25% of the   

membership. Every year, 

these foundations invest 

millions of dollars into a 

wide range of local charita-

ble projects. They help    

ensure our hometowns are 

vibrant and thriving.  

For more information, or 

to find CACF, visit 

www.endowmanitoba.ca. or 

contact Teresa McConnell at 

teresamc@mymts.net, visit 

our CACF website at 

www.carberrycomunity 

foundation.com or check us 

out on Facebook. 

 

Our mission is to preserve and advance the quality of life in the community while promoting development 

in the areas of agriculture, arts, culture, education, environment, health, heritage, recreation and sports. 

2015 spring grant to CPCC  
for kitchen upgrades 

 



http://www.carberrycommunityfoundation.com 
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Applying for a Grant 

Charitable Gifts Funding The Future 

Donate to the CACF either by mail at Box 807, Carberry, MB 

R0K 0H0 or donations can also be made securely on line via 

credit card by visiting the Endow        

Manitoba website sponsored by: 

The Winnipeg Foundation.  

 www.endowmanitoba.ca 

HOW TO DONATE 

Christmas Memory Tree 
of Lights Fundraiser 

Our annual Christmas 

Memory Tree of Lights 

campaign will start by       

November, 2015.  

A $10.00 donation will 

light a memory of a loved 

one or friend and is added to 

the Carberry and Area     

Assisted Living Committee  

c/o the Carberry and Area 

Community Foundation.  

Seniors are and will       

continue to be the fastest 

growing age group in our 

community. The Carberry 

and Area Assisted Living 

Committee recognizes the 

future concerns for our     

seniors to remain local; while 

ensuring we are providing 

their needs for care.  

Assisted Living facilities 

combine independent living 

with services such as     

housekeeping, laundry,  

transportation and meals and 

are customized according to 

the requirements or needs of 

the individual. 

“On behalf of the Carberry 

and Area Assisted Living 

Committee I want to thank 

you for your support and 

look forward to attaining our 

future goal of Assisted     

Living Facility for Carberry 

& area.” Debbie Steen,       

Service for Seniors.  

A community coming  

together and working     

together, leads to them   

succeeding  together !       

Together we can make a 

difference! 

For more information, 

please contact Debbie Steen 

at Service for Seniors 204-

834-6613.  

Watch  for  donat ion        

envelopes at the Westoba 

Credit Union, Bank of    

Montreal, Municipal Office, 

HMS Insurance, Stems & 

Gems, the Medical Clinic, 

Don Forbes & Associates and 

the Municipal  Office.       

Donation receipts will be 

mailed for all donations of 

$20 or more. All Names will 

be published on our Web 

Page, annual report and in the 

local News Express.  

Memory Tree  

will be in full 

display by . 

Dec 21, 2015. 

CACF YiP 

Projects must benefit     

primarily the people of    

Carberry and area.  

The deadlines for grant 

applications in 2016 are:  

Friday, April 15 and Friday 

October 14. Decisions are 

made and grant recipients 

are  notified no later than 

May 31st and Nov 30th.  

For a grant application or 

more information visit: 

www.carberrycommunity 

foundation.com. Simply 

click “Grant Information” on 

the website to download our 

grant applications in Word 

or PDF formats. 

 

Right: Jordan Smith 

and Elianna Traveras 

presenting to Carberry 

Plains Health Centre 

rep, Craig Hohne.  

Youth in Philanthropy 

introduces local high school 

students to philanthropy and 

community development. 

The 2014—2015 Grade 10 

Skills class at Carberry  

Collegiate decided to grant 

the Carberry and Area Food 

Bank $1,152.50 – purchase 

supplies and the Carberry 

Plains Health Centre 

$1,147.50 – recliner chair. 

Thank you to the YiP    

students for taking part in 

this program! 

Above: Mrs. Whyte's 

Skills 20S class from 

2015.  

Left: Tori Adriaansen 

and Taylor Orchard 

presenting to Carberry 

and Area Food Bank 

rep, Peggy Reid. 


